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August 18, 1993

Samuel N. Stokes

Chief

Rivers, Trails, and Conservation Assistance Branch
Recreation Resources Assistance Division

National Park Service

P.O. Box 37127

Washington, D.C. 20013

Dear Mr Stokes:

We recently received Denis Galvin’s July 28 update on the
Heritage Partnership Program initiative. The State of Alaska
appreciates being kept informed on the development of this
program concept.

At this time we would like to request a copy of the draft
legislation so that we may provide comments, 1f applicable, on
issues of particular concern to Alaska. We believe it will be
useful to the National Park Service to seek broader review of
this initiative before legislation is introduced.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have
any questions, please call me at (907) 561-6131.

Sincerely,

Sally Gibeft

State CSU/Coordinator

cc: John Katz, Alaska Governor’s Office, Washington, D.C.





